

CONGREGATION B'NAI ISRAEL

2111 BRYAN AVENUE TUSTIN, CALIFORNIA 92782 TEL: (714) 730-9693 FAX: (714) 730-5434

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your inquiry about the Spencer B. Gilbert, M.D., Memorial Ramah Scholarships. Congregation B'nai Israel is pleased that as a result of a generous donor, it will be able to grant four scholarships of \$2,000 each for youth of CBI attending Camp Ramah in California this coming summer. The purpose of the scholarship program is to enable families to be able to send their child(ren) to Camp Ramah in California.

Enclosed is the Spencer B. Gilbert, M.D. Camp Ramah Scholarship Fund Request Form for the 2020 summer sessions. Please be assured that all information will be held in the strictest of confidence and will remain in the CBI office. Some years there is a first-time camper scholarship from the Association of Jewish Camps (http://www.jewishcamp.org/one-happy-camper). You may also be aware of other organizations that provide assistance and you should contact them as well.

Return your completed forms to Camp Ramah Scholarship Coordinator, CBI, 2111 Bryan Ave, Tustin, CA 92782. We are requesting that ALL FORMS BE RECEIVED IN THE CBI OFFICE BY January 31, 2020. Please call (714) 730-9693 if there will be a delay.

The committee evaluates an application based on many factors, so elaborate as much as possible. For further questions or if you need assistance in completing these forms, do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Marc Goldin President (949) 357-8801 goldinzim@hotmail.com